
Mr. Harry Sogigian 
2 Engl wood Avenue 
Worcester, Mass. 01609 

Dear Mr. Sogigian: 

February 13, 1975 

We gre tly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St .. Vartan, and your gift of 100 
for th t purpsee. 

Our Receipt No. 20372 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Prim te 


